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Class presentations & meet the teacher 

 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
We would like to welcome you into your child's classroom on Thursday 21st 
September at 3.40pm. Each teacher will be doing a 15 minute  presentation on what 
your child will be learning this year and how you can best support them. After the 
presentation, you are welcome to stay and look at the children's work. This is also 
an opportunity for you to ask the teacher any questions that you may have.  
 
Year 1 and 2 will be having a joint presentation in the year 2 classroom. If you have 
other children in the school, please prioritise this presentation as there will be 
updated information about reading.  
 
Please pick up your child(ren) as normal this day and the teacher will let you know 
when you can enter the classroom.   
 
We understand that you may have multiple children in school and you will only be 
able to attend one class presentation. If you would like the information from another 
class, you can ask the class teacher for a copy of their presentation.   
  
Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you then. 
  
Georgia Powell Davies 
Deputy headteacher 

 


